
 
 
 

EUFMC UPDATE: Equipment Show Moves to a New Site in 2025 
 

The EUFMC Equipment Show and Drive-Through demonstration will be held at a new site in 
2025. The move was necessary because Colonial Williamsburg continues to enhance its 
properties and the previous conference equipment events location became unavailable. 
 
The new location at the Busch Gardens Scotland parking lot on Route 60 in Williamsburg will 
feature more space with an enhanced exhibit layout. The larger facility also allows for the 
Equipment Show and Drive-Through to take place in one location. Lunch will be served on site. 
 
There will be no individual parking available for EUFMC attendees at the Drive-Through and 
Equipment Show site. On Monday June 2nd, shuttles will run all day beginning at 6 a.m. from 
the Williamsburg Lodge and the Woodlands Hotel. Shuttles will also be provided from both 
hotels for vendor booth set up on Saturday May 31st and Sunday June 1st. 
 
Manufacturers and Suppliers of vehicles, equipment, products, and services for utility fleet 
operations who will be exhibiting at EUFMC will receive more information about the new site in 
the show packet that will be distributed in the spring. 
 
EUFMC Highlights 
 
• Driving Safety, Sustainability & Technical Expertise the EUFMC educational program, features 
presentations by fleet executives, manufacturers, and industry experts.  
• Roundtables, an EUFMC signature event, enable fleet representatives and suppliers to discuss 
mutual challenges and find solutions. 
• A Drive-Thru utility equipment demonstration and an Equipment Show that is the site of more 
than 60 displays. 
• A Women in Utility Fleet gathering. 
• Special Activities including tours, golf outings, events for spouses, and more. 
 
Connect today with EUFMC on LinkedIn to stay up to date on conference news. 
 

mailto:www.eufmc.com
https://eufmc.com/attendees.html
https://eufmc.com/general_session.html
https://eufmc.com/activities.html
https://www.linkedin.com/company/electric-utility-fleet-managers-conference/?viewAsMember=true


SAVE THE DATE: EUFMC will be held June 1 - June 4, 2025, at the Williamsburg Lodge and 
Conference Center in Williamsburg, Virginia. 

 
FOR MORE INFORMATION, visit www.eufmc.com 

 

 
 

If you no longer wish to receive EUFMC communications, click Unsubscribe and send. 

http://www.eufmc.com/
mailto:admin@eufmc.com?subject=Unsubscribe

